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On behalf of the Auxiliary, I would like to thank you for being a volunteer at CGMC and invite you to become a member of the auxiliary.  The purpose of our organization is to serve our Hospital and to promote the health and welfare of the community.

The Auxiliary sponsors various fundraisers during the year some of which are the quarterly Auxiliary Sales, “Light the World” Christmas fundraiser and the Gift Shop.  The proceeds from these projects purchase state of the art medical equipment needed by the hospital and fund several scholarships given to deserving Chesapeake residents entering the medical field.

The Auxiliary hosts dinner meetings in September, December, March, and May.  The annual Banquet is in June.  In addition to the excellent food, these meetings are informative and enjoyable.  I encourage you to become a member by mailing your check along with the form below.

Sincerely,
Carol Mosman
Membership Chairman
603-960-0259

	
MEMBERSHIP 2023-2024

 __________Yes, I would like to renew my membership or become a new member of the Chesapeake                                                                        General Hospital Auxiliary.  Enclosed is my $10.00 for annual dues.

 ___________ Yes, I would like to become a “Life Member.”  Enclosed is $100.00 for Life Membership.

Name:   	

Address: 	

Email:     	

Telephone Number:  Home: 	 Cell: 	

 Would you like to help with one or more of the following Hospital Fundraisers?                   

   _____ Quarterly Auxiliary Sales   _____ Light the World      _____  Gift Shop      _____ Other 

Please make check payable to:  Chesapeake General Hospital Auxiliary
Mail to:
Carol Mosman
805 Nicholson Ct.
Chesapeake, VA  23320

image1.jpeg
-'“- CHESAPEAKE GENERAL
‘ﬁf HOSPITAL AUXILIARY

an affiliate of Chesapeake Regional Medical Center




